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Parent Newsletter 

Summer Term 11 – Wednesday 5th July 2023 

Well another ‘move-up’ afternoon has happened and we are delighted to welcome Miss Hannah Davis as one of 

the Year 4 teachers next year. Hannah was a trainee in Year 4 with us earlier in the year. We also welcome Mrs 

Anna Jarman as a Year 5 job-share with Mrs Caisova and Mrs Louise Robinson as a PPA teacher, who will work 

alongside Mrs Chillingworth, covering PPA in Year 1. Mrs Chillingworth will also be covering PPA for Miss Davis in 

Year 4 and for Miss Joyce in Reception. Miss Wheel and Mrs Kangayan will continue covering PPA in the other 

year groups as they have this year. 

 

We will be very sad to say ‘goodbye’ to Mrs Emery at the end of term, she has been a great team leader for Years 

4/5/6. We wish her well as she moves to Bassingbourn Primary School. However, we are delighted to announce 

that Miss Bate will replace her as 4/5/6 team leader from September. 

Paula Ayliffe 

Sports Day 
 

The itinerary for Sports Day on Thursday 13th July is as follows: 

 

9.30-10.30am : FS and KS1 sports – parents and carers are invited to join us on the field to 

cheer the children on. 

 

12.00pm : Whole school picnic – parents and carers are welcome to join their children for 

a picnic on the school grounds.  All children who have a school lunch will be provided 

with a picnic one to take outside. There will be no hot meals on this day.  

 

1.00pm: KS2 sports – parents and carers are welcome to join us in the afternoon. 

 

Children are encouraged to wear a T-shirt in their house colour if they are able to: 

Beagle – red, Argo – yellow, Victory – green, Endeavour – blue 
 

PTA news 

Summer Fair 

 

 

A great big, enormous THANK YOU to everyone who helped make last Friday’s 

Summer Fair a really special afternoon. It was wonderful to see so many of you there 

enjoying the food, stalls and activities. We hope you enjoyed it as much as we did!  

 

Want to see some pictures of the day and see how much we’ve all raised for the school? 

Need to know who won in the big Tug Of War between the PTA and the Staff? Visit 

fundmayfield.com/news 

 

Sunflower 

competition 

 

As the weather hasn’t been quite as sunny as we’d hoped we are extending the deadline 

for our sunflower competition. Please email the height of your sunflower to the school 

office by the new closing date of Monday 17th July 

 

Next PTA 

Meeting 

 

We hope to see some of you at The Waterman next Monday (the 10th July) for our final 

PTA meeting of the year. We’ll be there from 7.30pm and the first drink is on us. We’ll be 

doing a review of the last year plus getting some exciting things into the calendar for 

2023/24. We’d love you to join us and give your views. 

 

                     

  

http://www.fundmayfield.com/news
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After School 

Childminders 

We have had some enquiries from September new parents looking for after school care 

and our after school club is fully booked with a waiting list.  If you are a child minder and 

able to take on new children in September please do get in touch.  We will pass your 

details on. 

 

School Music 

Performances  

July 11th, 6.00pm 

 

On Tuesday 11th July the Choir will perform Joseph and his Amazing Technicolour 

Dreamcoat at 6pm, and Orchestra, Ukuleles and Samba Band will perform Strictly Come 

Mayfield! their Sunset concert at 7.00pm. Both are in the large hall.  

 

Donations help us cover the costs of production, other musical activities in school, and 

music books for children.  A donation of £5 would be lovely, but anything you give will be 

gratefully received (the amount on ParentPay defaults to £5 but can be edited). 

 

Under Fives 

Roundabout 

 

Roundabout Summer Fair is this Saturday 2-4pm.  See the poster at the end of this 

newsletter for more information. 

Dates for the Diary 

Tuesday 11th July Summer concerts 

Wednesday 12th July  Year 6 performance and Leavers Party 

Thursday 13th July Sports Day 

Friday 14th July  Pupil reports issued 

Wednesday 19th July  Last day of term 
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